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Yet again we have had a very eventful term!  
 
This has been a term of good and bad news – the good being our excellent SIAMS Inspection at 
Narborough where the review of our standards and performance relating to our status as an Anglican 
school was judged as “good” and I urge you to read the report on our website. The new vision of “Let 
your light shine” that we introduced at Narborough is about to be rolled out across the Federation and 
your children will soon be sharing this with you. 
 
The other good news being the return to work of our Deputy Head, Mrs Kim Stabler who has made an 
excellent recovery and is rebuilding her workload over the next few months. 
 
The “bad news” is that we are losing our Head teacher Mrs. Kelly Scott who after 4 years hard work 
and endeavour leading an excellent team across our Federation and taking our schools and our 
pupils to new levels of performance is leaving us in September to take on a new challenge at 
Dereham. We wish Kelly luck in her new role. 
 
Rest assured that Governors are now working with our Academy Trust to recruit and appoint a new 
Head Teacher. Interviews will commence after the Easter break and we will keep you informed of 
progress and outcomes. 
 
We hope you and your children have a happy Easter holiday break and look forward to welcoming 
you back for our final term of this academic year. 
 
 
Mr Mike Dwyer 
Chair of Governors, The Nar Valley Federation 
 
  
 
 
 

 


